
1

Andrew Beattie

From: Andrew Beattie

Sent: Friday, 2 December 2016 4:08 PM

To: Andrew Beattie

Subject: FW: Notice of Exhibition - Toyota Spare Parts Warehouse and Sigma Pharmaceutical 

Warehouse, Kemps Creek (Penrith LGA)

 

 

From: Dana Alderson  

Sent: Tuesday, 22 November 2016 2:21 PM 

To: Thomas Piovesan <thomas.piovesan@planning.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: RE: Notice of Exhibition - Toyota Spare Parts Warehouse and Sigma Pharmaceutical Warehouse, Kemps 

Creek (Penrith LGA) 

 

Hi Thomas, 

 

Thank you for forwarding the above proposals to the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) for consideration. 

 

After reviewing the relevant documents, OEH’s Greater Sydney Planning Team has concluded that both matters do 

not contain biodiversity, natural hazards or Aboriginal cultural heritage issues that require a formal OEH response. 

We have no further need to be involved in the assessment of these projects. 

 

Kind regards, 

Dana 

 

 
Dana Alderson 
Planning Team 
Regional Operations Group 
Office of Environment and Heritage 
T: 02 8837 6304 
F: 02 9995 6900 
W: www.environment.nsw.gov.au 
 
Please note my work days are Mon-Thurs 
 

� Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 
 

 

 

From: Leanne Grove  

Sent: Monday, 14 November 2016 4:20 PM 

To: Planning Matters Mailbox <planning.matters@environment.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: Notice of Exhibition - Toyota Spare Parts Warehouse and Sigma Pharmaceutical Warehouse, Kemps Creek 

(Penrith LGA) 

 

Hello, 

 

Please find attached the notice of exhibitions for the proposed  Toyota Spare Parts Warehouse (SSD 7663) and 

Sigma Pharmaceutical Warehouse (SSD 7719), Kemps Creek. 

 

Exhibition is from Thursday 17 November 2016 until Friday 16 December 2016.  
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Regards,  

 

Leanne Grove 

DA Coordinator | Industry, Key Sites & Priority Projects 

Department of Planning & Environment 

Level 22, 320 Pitt Street |  GPO Box 39  |  Sydney NSW 2001 

T +61 2 9274 6242 E leanne.grove@planning.nsw.gov.au  

   
 

   
 

 
 


